
 

Village of Bald Head Island  

Public Notice 

Special Meeting  

The SPECIAL MEETING called for Wednesday, February 

24, 2021 at 2:00 PM at the Public Safety Multipurpose 

Room. Due to Governor Cooper’s Executive Order 188 

Restrictions, seating will be limited. The Village 

Conference Line (1-855-369-0450 PIN 41787483) will be 

available.  

 

The purpose of the SPECIAL MEETING will be to award 

the bid for the Contractor Services Project. 

There will also be a Closed Session pursuant to NCGS 143-

318.11(a)(1)(3). 

Daralyn Spivey 

Village Clerk 

Village of Bald Head Island 

February 22, 2021 


